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Mission  
To improve the 
well-being of developing 
countries by capitalizing on 
their own real estate 
 

Vision 
To bankarize in a matter of 
10 years 10% of the real 
estate of the partnering 
countries 
 

Values
Good citizenship
Integrity
Transparency 
Professionalism

Contributors

Dr. Riad Obegi 
Mr. Pios Coussa  

CHO ON THE GO
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In Paraguay

At the European Central Bank (ECB)

Meeting at the Central Bank of Paraguay, 
between Dr. Riad Obegi, Mr. Robert Jreissati 
and Mr. Jose Cantero, Mr. Ernesto Velazquez 
Argana, two members of the Board of Directors 
of the PCB and Mr. Maurizio De Oliveira Lagoa, 
Attorney at Law from the Judicial Affairs 
department, to present the CHO project in the 
presence of Mr. Jorge Raphael Brown, from the 
Gross Brown Law Firm.

December 5, 2017

A meeting was held, between Dr. 
Obegi, Mr. Robert Jreissati, President 
of the Lebanese International 
Business Men Association 
Network  (L.I.B.A.N) and Mr. Beltran 
Macchi, President of the Paraguay 
Associations of Banks, to get his 
support on the CHO project.

December 6, 2017

A meeting was held at the 
ECB, the European Central 
Bank, between Dr. Riad 
Obegi and Mr. Yves Mersch, 
member of the Executive 
Board, to present the CHO 
project in the presence of 
Mr. Claude Zimmer, Board 
member at Manor Invest SA 
- Luxembourg.

December 12, 2017



www.choproject.comIssue 22Page 2

CURRENT 
PROJECTS

•	 Meeting to be set with Lebanon’s Minister of Finance, to present the CHO project.

•	 A round-table meeting is planned during the third week of January to present the 
CHO project.

In Lebanon

Meeting at the BDL, the Central 
Bank of Lebanon with Mr. Raed 
Charafeddine, the First Vice-Governor.

December 15, 2017

Meeting at the Municipality of Beirut 
with Mr. Ziad Chebib, Governor of 
Beirut, to present the CHO project. 

December 18, 2017

From left to right on the photo:  
Mr. Riad Arslan from Banque 
BEMO, Dr. Riad Obegi, Mr. Raed 
Charafeddine, and Mr. Pios Coussa 
from the CHO project.

From left to right:  Mr. Ragheb Haddad 
from the Beirut Municipality, Mr. Ziad 
Chebib, Dr. Riad Obegi, Mr. Riad Arslan 
from Banque BEMO and Mr. Pios 
Coussa from the CHO project.


